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Feb. 17, 2011 - An organization named Widows' Might will be meeting Tuesday, March 8, at 1
p.m. in Leonard's First Baptist Church Welcome Center. There will be fellowship,
encouragement, information and Bible study.

All widows in the community are welcome. For more information, call 903-587-2250 at the
church or for transportation call 903-271-9693 and ask for Jody.
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